
School Librarian: Miss Shannon

Welcome to the Winter

2024 edition of the School Library
Newsletter. It has been a busy time in the
Library over the past term with 467 books
issued. The most popular author has
been Tsugumi Ohba, followed by old
favourites J.K. Rowling and Jeff Kinney.
The most borrowed book has been ‘One of
Us is Lying’ by Karen McManus, followed
by ‘A Foot in the Grave’ by Joan Aiken and
‘A Good Girl’s Guide to Murder’ by Holly
Jackson.

KEEP READING!





The Library Loyalty Card continues to be very popular.

Congratulations to Year 7 student Khadija, the first

student to complete her card and thus having read a

total of at least nine books since the beginning of

term. One of Khadija’s fantastic book reviews is also

printed

below.



NATIONAL POETRY DAY OCTOBER 3RD 2024

Student Librarian Jessica wrote a beautiful poem to mark the occasion.

**************************************************

HALLOWEEN FUN

Jessica was also the first to hand in a book review for our

Spooky book competition. Jessica is pictured below, along

with photos of the fantastic book displays created by our

Student Librarian team.



LEST WE FORGET

More beautiful book displays were created by the Student Librarians as part of
the School Remembrance Day commemorations. Pictured in front of the
window display are School Librarians Jessica and Jessica.



Bookbuzz is a reading programme run by the BookTrust which aims to
encourage reading for pleasure. Every Year 7 pupil receives a free book for
them to keep.

Once the books arrived our Student Librarian team swung into action and
organised the distribution of the books to PD groups with great efficiency. Year
7 pupils were thrilled to receive the book of their choice from a fantastic
selection.



IT’S CHRISTMAS!

There have been lots of fun activities in
the School Library over the past week.

Students have enthusiastically
completed Christmas book reviews and
taken part in our daily Christmas draw.
Over 30 Key Stage 3 pupils took part in
our Christmas Lit Quiz. The winner was
Matthew Adamson in Year 8 who scored
an amazing 18/20 - well done Matthew!



CHRISTMAS BOOK DISPLAYS

We have lots of books of Christmas stories in the School Library.
The School Librarians have created some lovely displays
showcasing the books, bringing a very festive feel to the Library.

Thank you to Khadija, Skyler, Layla, Noa-Sarah, Subhan and

Noah (Year 7) and Vincent and Myles (Year 8) who have already

submitted Christmas book reviews.

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR!


